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31 March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
3-WAY CONFERENCES RESCHEDULED 
 
As you are aware, the floods interrupted our 3-Way Conferences last week.  We have rescheduled 
the  conferences  for  Term  2.   The  new  dates  will  be  Tuesday  27  April and Wednesday 28 April 
(Term 2 Week 2).  Booking times will be available between 3.30 pm and 6.00 pm on each afternoon. 
 
To book, simply access the Sentral Parent Portal as you did for the original bookings and select a 
date and time.  The Sentral Parent Portal web address is:  https://groseviewps.sentral.com.au/portal 
 
If you have downloaded the Sentral Portal app on your phone or tablet device, you can complete the 
booking through the app quickly and easily.  If you are having trouble accessing the portal, or booking 
a conference for your child, please contact the office for support. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Matt Carter 
Principal 
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